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In other news
The minimum dollar amount required for your appeal to go before the ALJ or federal court will increase in the New Year.

The amount that must remain in controversy for Administrative Law Judge hearing requests filed before Dec. 31, 2014 is
$140. This amount will rise to $150 for ALJ hearing requests filed on or after Jan. 1, 2015, Medicare Administrative
Contractor Palmetto GBA says on its website. 

The amount that must remain in controversy for review in Federal District Court requested before Dec. 31, 2014 is
$1,430, Palmetto notes. This amount will increase to $1,460 for appeals to Federal District Court filed on or after Jan. 1,
2015.

To read Palmetto's full announcement, visit http://palmgba.com/stayconnected/tag/administrative-law-judge-alj/.
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